LOOKING FOR NEW INSTRUCTORS!!!!!

In an effort to continue to bring new and exciting courses to the Newtown Community, New-
town Continuing Education is always looking for new instructors to bring their talent to us.
No formal teaching experience or certifications are required. We offer a competitive salary
as well as the opportunity to meet other adults interested in the learning experience.

If you have a particular skill and an interesting topic that you would like to share with other
adults, please either fill out the form below and return to us or call our office at (203) 426-
1787 for further information.

EE R R R R R R R R R R R R L R SR SR L R R R R R R R R R R R R SR R SR SR R R R R R R R R R R R R S R R R R LR L SR R L R SR R R R R R S R R R SR R S S R S R

INSTRUCTOR APPLICATION

Newtown Continuing Education
12 Berkshire Road
Sandy Hook, CT 06482
Phone & Fax: (203) 426-1787
www.newtowncontinuinged.org

NAME:

ADDRESS:

CITY: Z1P CODE:
E-MAIL:

COURSE TITLE:

COURSE DESCRIPTION:

Our program runs Monday through Thursday and our Spring semester will begin in March 2020. Please
return this form to us by Friday, January 10, 2020.
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